
Hello, 
 
I am asking for a quick hearing on HB 2927 and a vote on the house floor so this can be moved to the 
Senate. The National Popular Vote has wide support and Oregon should continue to take the lead on 
voting rights. Our Indivisible group in Portland will be watching the legislature closely on this bill that we 
support. 
 
Thank you, 
Lisa Miller 
12444 SW 55 th Place 
Portland, OR 97219 

 


